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The inaugural ceremony commenced with the lightning of the lamp by a group of 
dignified persons- Prof. D. Kishore, Seceratary, Banasthali University, Prof. Pradeep G. 
Siddheshwar, Bangalore University, Prof. G.N. Purohit, Dean, Apaji Institute of 
Mathematics & Applied Computer Technology and also convener of Workshop, Prof. 
J.L. Arora, Prof. Sarla Pareek Head, Dept. of Mathematics & Statistics, Banasthali 
University, Dr. Deepa Sinha, Co-ordinator of workshop and Dr. Ashok Jangid and the 
programme was followed by Sarswati Vandana. 
 
Prof. Sarla Pareek formally gave welcome to all the dignitaries on the dias and 
participants from the various parts of the country, colleagues, guests & students. She 
introduced about the project CMS and various institute in all over the country running 
this project. She discussed the objectives of CMS and its activities. She revealed origin 
and evaluation of CMS right from the beginning till date, the activities of CMS, regarding 
the collaboration between DST, New Delhi and Banasthali University and how this 
centre is helping and promoting the young researchers. She told that this is the 14th 
workshop organized by CMS and also explained the benefits of this workshop. 
  
She requested everyone to utilize his/her valuable timings by attending all the sessions 
during the workshop.   
 
Prof. G.N. Purohit spoke about the Linear and Non Linear Systems. He also spoke about 
Bifurcation and Chaos theory. 
 
On this great occasion, Prof. Pradeep G. Siddheshwar, guided and motivated the young 
researchers as how to proceed for a quality research work. He motivated the participants 
for the discussion and said few words about the Bangalore University. He also said that 
the Center for Advance Studies has been established at Bangalore University and a large 
group of persons are working in the field of Non-Linear systems.  
 
Then Prof. D. Kishore, the secretary of Banasthali University welcomed all the 
dignitaries who will be the part of the workshop. He showered his blessings for the 
success of the workshop. 
 

Dr. Deepa Sinha offered a vote of thanks to all including Prof. Aditya Shastri, Director 
CMS and Vice Chancellor, Banasthali University without whom this event wouldn’t have 
been possible. She thanked all the dignitaries for gracing the occasion by their presence 
and to all the participants of the workshop who were the main ingredient of this 
workshop. She also thanked DST for providing all kind of facility to conduct such 
workshops in the centre. 

 


